
  
Mass Times: Sunday 4th November 2018 

SM = St Michael     SSPP= SS Peter and Paul     SB= St Bernadette 
Vigil Mass  5.30pm SM ​​       Cliff Cartwright  

SUNDAY 4th  9.00am SB      ​​   Pro populo 

November  10.15am SSPP  ​​ Grogan, Leutchford, Middleton and Crane RIP 

 11 .30am SM    ​​  ​Killeen Intention 

6.00pm SSPP     Adoration of Blessed Sacrament and Vespers 

Student Mass  7.00pm SSPP    ​​Sean Phillips  

Monday 5th  6.10 pm SM        Vespers 

 6.30pm SM         ​Monica Blee RIP 

Tues 6th  9.30am​ SB           Pam Marsden RIP 

 10.30am at SS Mary and John ​​ ​Deceased Clergy of the Deanery    

 4.00pm SSPP      ​Vigil Reception Luke Murphy RIP 

Wed 7th 8.00am SSPP     ​Kitty Molohan RIP 

 9.15 am SM School   ​Kate Raby  

 12.00pm SM       ​Funeral Service Diane Hitchin 

 6.00pm SB         ​ Holy Souls 

Thursday 8th  Mass at Carmel at 9.00am  

 5.30pm SM          ​Vigil Reception Joyce Daly RIP 

Friday 9th  9.15am SB School   ​Holy Souls 

  10.00am SM        ​Funeral Mass Joyce Daly RIP 

  12.00pm SSPP  ​  Luke Murphy RIP 

Vigil Mass  5.30pm SM ​​       Terry Lewis  

SUNDAY 11th 9.00am SB      ​​   Pro populo 

November  10.15am SSPP  ​​ Jim Wright RIP 

 11 .30am SM    ​​  ​Martin Cartwright  

6.00pm SSPP     Adoration of Blessed Sacrament and Vespers 

Student Mass  7.00pm SSPP    ​​ ​​Holy Souls 

Carmel Chapel Mass daily at 9.00am apart from Tuesday at 4.30pm 

Vespers and Benediction Sunday 4.30pm 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

St Michael’s Chapel 

 

Monday: 7pm-8pm, Tuesday: 2pm-3pm,  

Wednesday: 7:30 – 8:30pm, Friday 1pm – 4pm. 

St Bernadette Thursday 9.30am – 10.30am 

St Michael’s Church Saturday 10.30-11.30 

SS Peter and Paul Sunday 6.00pm -6.30pm 

 

THE PARISHES OF ST MICHAEL, 
 SS PETER AND PAUL & ST BERNADETTE  

Parish Priest: ​​Mgr. Mark Crisp, Giffard House, 51, North Street, 
Wolverhampton. WV1 1RJ. ​Assistant Priest:​​ Fr Gary Mantle, OH 
Pastoral​​ ​Assistants:​​  Sr. Lydwin and Sr. Rita, Sisters of St Ann of 
Providence,173 Coalway Road WV3 7ND.   
Telephone:​​ 01902 341343  9.00am -5.00pm. Other times 423005 
E-mail:​​ ​rcwlvwest@gmail.com​ ​​Website​​: ​www.rcwlvwest.com  
Hospital Chaplaincy New Cross​ ​​01902 695098,  

Russell’s Hall 01384 456111 ext. 2352 
University Chaplaincy Facebook page​​: ​wolverhamptonsspeterpaul  
Weddings and Baptisms ​​by appointment. 

Thirty First Sunday in Ordinary Time (year B) 
 

This Weekend Archbishop Bernard Longley will personally be addressing the Archdiocese               

involvement in the Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse (IICSA) when an open             

pastoral letter is read out in all churches. The letter is available on the Archdiocese website:                

https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/ If you would like to speak to someone about          

safeguarding and the Church’s work, please call ​0121 230 6240​​. If you would like to speak to                   

someone independent of the Church you can contact the NSPCC on ​0808 800 5000​​.  

Please pray with us for all victims of abuse, and for all those involved in the work of this                   

important Inquiry. 

 

Christmas Fayre (St Michael’s Hall) Saturday 17th November ​​2-5pm. Free entry.                   

DONATIONS PLEASE at both St Peter and Paul and St Michael's churches: We'd love              

gifts/giftware, toys, Children’s books, bottles (full) and chocolates for tombolas, Christmas           

decorations and goods, puzzles, games, raffle prizes, cash donations, please. 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER. List in the porch at St Michael’s of items needed if you are able to                 

help. Thank you so much. If you have any queries, etc please contact Sarah 07948963325.               

Email ​sarahandrews1970@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Remembrance Day November 11th 2018 as it is 100 years since the end of the First World                     

War, there are special extra events marking this solemn occasion. At St Michael's we have the                

special concert on the Friday before, (See below) and on the 11th there is an opportunity to                 

join the Wreath Laying service at the War Memorial opposite St Philip's Church at 10.50am               

Short ceremony ends at 11.15am giving ample time to walk across to St. Michael's for 11.30                

Mass. All parishioners are also invited to Join Mgr Mark Crisp at the Civic Commemoration at                

the War Memorial in the City Centre at 11.00am. Mgr Mark, as Dean of Wolverhampton will lay                 

a wreath on behalf of the Catholic Community of Wolverhampton. 

https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/
mailto:sarahandrews1970@yahoo.co.uk


Remembrance Concert, Friday 9th November at St Michael's Church at 7pm. Tickets just                 

£5 at masses or on the door.* Help needed, please. Can you loan us a tea trolley? Could you                   

help serve refreshments or clear up at the end of the concert? Contacts: Sarah 07948963325,               

Roz 07597040962 or Margaret 01902 620909 Thank you. 

 

Masses for the Dead in November​​: Please place your lists of names with the donations in                     

the envelopes that are available in the porch and hand them to one of the priests or Sr Lydwin.                   

The lists of intentions will then be placed in the book of the dead that is laid on the altar                    

throughout November. Also note the ​Blessing of Graves : 

Nov. 10​th​    Stitch Lane at 12pm , Penn at 1pm . Danescourt at 2pm. 

Nov. 17​th​    Bilston at 12pm,  Hall Green at 1pm, Bushbury at 2pm.  

 

Special Mass for the Deceased Clergy of the Wolverhampton Deanery​​ at SS Mary and 

John this Tuesday at 10.30am. ​Please note there is NO Mass at SS Peter and Paul. 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation​​ Every Saturday at St Michael’s from 11.00-11.30am 

 

Lectio Divina:​​ We meet at SS Peter and Paul at Fridays at 11.15am. All welcome! 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Weekday Opening​​  ​It is becoming difficult to keep the church open 

during the week, due to a lack of volunteers.​​ Please consider again if it would be possible 

for you to cover one of the vacant slots. There is particular need for volunteers from 10.30 – 

11.30am and 11.30 – 12.30pm on a Wednesday, and 10.30 – 11.30am, 1.30 – 2.30 and 2.30 

– 3.30pm on a Friday. (Please contact Brian 07484 142143 or Simon 07775 446697) 

 

SVP Annual Carol Service​​ - this year will be at Our Lady of Succour, Cannock Road at 

3.00pm on Sunday December 2nd. All parishioners are invited to this very enjoyable occasion. 

 

St Oscar Romero There will be a Service of Celebration on Tuesday 6th November, 7pm at                  

St Joseph’s Church. Everyone welcome. Details on noticeboard. 

 

Be still and know that I am God (Ps 46:10) An 6 week Introduction Course on Christian                          

Meditation. Friday evenings from 7.00pm -8.00pm from November 16th at at the Friends             

Meeting House, Summerfield Road WV1 4PR . For more information contact John Williams on              

07971647695 

 

Catholic Women's League Wolverhampton. ​We are keen to meet ladies of any age who are                  

interested in our work and mission. Call Sarah 07948963325 or email           

sarahandrews1970@yahoo.co.uk​  for a chat/meeting. 

 

Congratulations to Judith McCrae who was presented with the Kenelm Youth Trust Parish             

Volunteers Award by Bishop Kenny at the Diocesan Youth services Charity Ball.  

 

Well done to the 2 young people of SS Peter & Paul who attended the True Survivor Course                   

last weekend and the 13 young people with 7 helpers who attended the Thrilling Night Walk                

with the Saints at Oscott College on Wednesday. You were great ambassadors of the parish! 

 

Interfaith Wolverhampton: Mental Health Conference: Sat Nov 24th, 9-2.30 at the Royal             

School. All welcome. Details on notice board. 

 

Courses at Maryvale Please look at the copies of the Maryvale Prospectus for 2019-2010                

which are available at the back of each church. Would you like to sign up for any of the                   

courses? If so, please let Fr Mark know a.s.a.p. 

 

Catholic Trivia Last week’s answer: A Corporal is the square cloth upon which the Chalice                

and Ciborium are placed during the consecration at Mass. The name comes from the Latin,               

Corpus, meaning body. After the consecration, the bread and wine become the Body and              

Blood of Christ. The Corporal is designed therefore to collect the particles of the Body of Christ                 

that may accidentally fall onto it. ​This week’s Question​​: What is an amice? 

 

Finance  Counting Teams              Church Cleaners 

  Gift Aid  Non-Gift-Aid SS Peter & Paul 

(B) Rita, Maureen, Sheila 

(C)Theresa, Kevin, Mary 

St Michael:   

(B ) R Watkins,  

       S Williamson 

(C)J Mann, S Bradley  

St Bernadette’s Church 

G Dyce, B Dyce 

St Michael’s Church  

at 10am on Friday 

M. Caron,Valsa, M. Tilly, 

St Michael £378.55 £345.16 

SS Peter & Paul £97.84 £169.99 

St Bernadette £135.00 £83.53 

Second Collection TODAY ​​- ​Johnson 

Association(Retired & Infirm clergy) 

25th November: Catholic Youth Service 

 
FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK:​​ Beth Churn​, ​​Leah Nixon, Marie Hammond Pat Poole, John Dolan, Liam 

Dolan, Marie Looker, Lorna Ciraulo, Pat Eades, Helen Porter, Mary Kirby, Sheila O’Toole, Teresa 

Mitchell, Tony McGinn,  Brendan Bleakley. 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY:​​Joyce Daly​, ​​Barbara Quigley​,​​Mark Hinton​,​​George Francis 

Ball​, ​​Dominic Spratt​,​​Terry Pope May they rest in peace. 

Safeguarding Representatives: Steve & Chris Callow (St Michael) 01902 340775,  

Maria Iafigliola (SS Peter and Paul) 07931406866 

Ann Shorthouse (St Bernadette) 01902 326334 

These parishes are part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered as a charity  
No. 234216. Archbishop of Birmingham + Bernard Longley 

 

mailto:sarahandrews1970@yahoo.co.uk

